TEMPLATE EMAIL

Hello, ,

You may have heard about an important conversation that’s been happening across our
profession this year. You may have even attended the kick-off of this conversation, the
Summit on the Future of Naturopathic Medicine at the AANP Convention in July. Over 100
individuals in our field came together as part of this facilitated conversation to be heard, to

identify key themes that need to be addressed as we move forward as a unified profession,
and to lay the groundwork for facilitating a culture of collaboration.

The conversation is being hosted by the Naturopathic Medicine Collaborative (NMC) with the
goal of hearing input from all individuals and organizations that care about the profession’s
future and ultimately unifying around an action agenda that will best serve the health of
patients, the public, and the planet.

I’d like to personally invite you to join in on the next step of this process. On the morning of
Saturday, November 10, the next session of this ongoing conversation is happening through a
state-of-the-art virtual discussion. This will be the first of three such virtual discussions
planned through late spring 2019. The plan for this session is to focus the conversation on
two crucial topics identified in July.

I would be honored if you’d bring your valued input to this session.

Topics: : “Our core identities as naturopathic doctors,” and “Our shared goal of building a
positive professional culture”

Register here: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/5975663e7c80124334538d7d4481ef37
Date/Time: Saturday, November 10 at 11am Eastern/8am Pacific.

Let me know if you have any questions, or you can reach admin@naturemed.org for technical
inquiries.

| hope to see you there!
Sincerely,

[name]
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